
 
 
 
 

9-3-2020 
Hello Santan Families, 
 

Based on current metrics, the CUSD 
Governing Board voted to move up our in 

person return for all elementary students 
during last night’s meeting.  We will be utilizing a 
staggered model in which PreK-2nd grade students will 
return to in person instruction on Monday, September 14, 
along with all students enrolled in Specialized 
Classrooms.  Students in 3rd-6th grade will return 
Monday, September 21.  Over the next week, we will be 
ensuring all preparations are completed, and we will also 
be communicating all necessary information to all our 
Santan Elementary families.  These dates apply to the 
students enrolled in our current Virtual to In Person 
model, not the students enrolled through COA. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing all of the kids in 
person very soon! 
 


